From:
To:

Manston Airport

Subject: RiverOak"s application for planning permission re Manston Airport

Date: 17 March 2022 11:09:56

Dear Sir/madam,

The salient fact, as I understand it, is that, in 2021, the Examining Authority committee turned down the application to revive 'Manston Airport' on five counts, while allowing that there was possible local benefit on one count only; a small number of jobs would be created.

I have submitted detailed objections to this application over time. It should not be necessary to do so again.

Please accept the decision of the EA and refuse this application. RiverOak has already benefitted from a payment of several million pounds because the site became a temporary parking area. This grant was apparently compensation for the delay to works which had not even been granted planning permission, a decision I find incredible.

Please do not allow this application to go any further.

Yours faithfully,

Nicolette McKenzie